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Timothy Boscarino

From: James Halfacer <james@johnmccarterconstruction.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 2:49 PM
To: Timothy Boscarino; Dan Rieden
Cc: Steve Witkowski; Bruce Ellis
Subject: [EXTERNAL] changes to proposed scope of work at 2432 W Boston Blvd
Attachments: sicheneder updated spreadsheet.pdf; sicheneder updated w doorwall.pdf

Hello, 
 
The customer would like to put in a 6 Ō doorwall where windows 17 and 18 would be. I have updated the Pella quote 
and our spreadsheet to reflect these changes and have aƩached copies of both. We would like to get this added to the 
scope of work. 
 
Please confirm receipt 
 
Thank you, 
 
James Halfacer 
John McCarter Construction 
(248) 446-1750   
 
 
 


